
ATTACHMENT G 

Parking Variance 
Petition 

The only variance we are seeking for the project regards parking. We would like to have parking in the 
front of the lot. While speaking to the neighbours about the redevelopment in general, we asked also 
for their opinions on the parking variance. The overwhelming majority were in favour of the variance. 
The signed petitions are attached. 

Total Number of Respondents-
Total in Favour 
Total Opposed 

33 
27 81.8% 
6 18.2% 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) N> i\j R \/r l  kJ 0<£r &f'C S 7 

ADDRESS: & . C f /  ̂ EC {2j & „ 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
$ I support the parking in the front yard, 
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: , 

/pa-< fc-UyZ. out: Z&f&juC OJ it, ' 

(JC ! 

/ ^ lQ / p- / / t 'c2 > ? cCĉ  /T C>~ 7 ~S> 
Date Signature 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) C--J oUtA. oq b ̂  

ADDRESS: f 2 0  f  e c"ib \ri W, 8 C- /(f / 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
q/Tsupport the parking in the front yard, 
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 

Date 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

_ * v /O 
NAME: (please print) PJ J 

ADDRESS: 3 ~~ 2C •. ^>C 3 { I 333 4 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
I support the parking in the front yard, 

o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) J).£>9.v' 

ADDRESS: ^ {°> Svps&iefl- sr ) 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
4 I support the parking in the front yard, 
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 

Date Signature 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for my rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In their plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City of 
Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) Vl.Ar'V"\H 

ADDRESS: )fi £-Y2Jtn R_ g.SETT 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
«/ I support the parking in the front yard, 
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 

Telo i-A- 3ft I q- tyjerfx*' 
Date Signature V 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) 

ADDRESS: "̂7 

I have reviewed the plans for both options, 
er I support the parking in the front yard, 
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) JTpcfc-

ADDRESS: "ZE-y <z t/pc-fprcjR. <T 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
er^Tsupport the parking in the front yard, 
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 

Peg. , 2^/7 
Date Signature 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) .• A/tf/A' A 
^ /n 

ADDRESS: J ? .  ^ 7 ^  A  A  ( J  /  /  .  

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
0 I support the parking in the front yard, 
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) *07 4- -J— 

ADDRESS: 2 ^ ^  ^ U ? ( L I  £  t Z  < T  L  '  f L  ^  

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
Qji I support the parking in the front yard, 
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 

Date 
/ 3 /17-

Signature 

* 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) £>/C//1̂ > 

ADDRESS: £"2/ 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. • 
0""T support the parking in the front yard, 
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 

/Sg /Z / 
Date Signature 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

Wmz\mm NAME: (please print) 

ADDRESS: B, <Q\ lX A(;Y\ K'T AI ^4 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
Jĵ Tl support the parking in the front yard. 
,o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 

Date 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) Akr rk< /JiJjrdA/ l" 

ADDRESS: 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
<$kI support the parking in the front yard, 
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 
parkin# pkn propos-enl 4^ 

appli-c-Aflis /,'s /zs&t A -fv 
jznr-e -̂rr<fcL  ̂ -fo buying -bh g east &-I f-/j> UcTT 
birr -z£>g r/Ci^o -

Date ^ignai 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) D 

ADDRESS: cM i<i C  ̂ $ 1 " 

I have reviewed the plans for both options, 
jgf I support the parking in the front yard, 
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) RA + T~oM f /HP?A1) 

ADDRESS: K( (Ofe£ 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
I support the parking in the front yard, 

o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

J 
I have reviewed the plans for both options. 

$ I support the parking in the front yard, 
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 

NAME: (please print) 1,1  ̂

ADDRESS: 

'i i k A $ [ |%VY\ 
Date Signature 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) 

ADDRESS: ^ 
77 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
$ I support the parking in the front yard, 
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we.. Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia,, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 2.24 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking byiaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front iine of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. _ 

^ • OeTfiO rV 
NAME, (please print) ^ 

ADDRESS: X • 1 ^ ^ ̂  ^ ® L~ ^ O 

• I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
© - ' 1  s u p p o r t  t h e  p a r k i n g  i n  t h e  f r o n t  y a r d ,  
o i am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 

u y- J —7 (/" 
Date —7 

2U. 
L 61 

. . .  



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for my rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In their plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City of 
Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) f r ^ h m  T v , /  C a l l ^ G  

ADDRESS: 7 i ^  h i ^ U i  
J 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
I support the parking in the front yard, 

o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for my rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In their plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City of 
Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) ^ ,JL ' 

ADDRESS: _ 
c7 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
& ^ \  s u p p o r t  t h e  p a r k i n g  i n  t h e  f r o n t  y a r d ,  
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for my rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In their plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City of 
Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that'the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) 

ADDRESS: T . U  ^  

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
I support the parking in the front yard, 

o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for my rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In their plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City of 
Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) 

ADDRESS: 2 ^ 3  / .  . . .  6 > , - - v  •  

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
\ support the parking in the front yard, 

o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 

. IT- Lo / 7 
1 •&A-

Date Signature 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for my rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In their plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City of 
Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a, private garden. 

NAME: (please print) 
/ 

ADDRESS: 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
) g >  I  s u p p o r t  t h e  p a r k i n g  i n  t h e  f r o n t  y a r d ,  
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. , 

NAME: (please print) ( 

ADDRESS: TT'1 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
J6 I support the parking in the front yard, 
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) T ̂  ° u 

ADDRESS: e s )  3  " S "  K  >  / \ J  <  < >  T  nJ  < > r .  \ j l c T o m  Q  

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
I support the parking in the front yard, 

o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 

f  s  ̂  I I  .  P a n  
Date 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) _ ShPES qj 

ADDRESS: 2 3 . 0  

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
I support the parking in the front yard, 

o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 

Date Signature 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) r.^-uni 

ADDRESS: --.---ve t-.r. tsr 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
( s / ' I  s u p p o r t  t h e  p a r k i n g  i n  t h e  f r o n t  y a r d ,  
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 

i'A Jo-7 j \ ~T 
Date Signature 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new < ' ' 1 

ADDRESS: 

NAME: (pleas 
7 

I ha\iewed the plans for both options. 
^ pport the parking in the front yard, 
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) 1^ lA *~~C^U tA- LL ^ 

ADDRESS: 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
X I support the parking in the front yard, 
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 

lO 2^ 1 ̂  Aci? 
Date Signature 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for my rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In their plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City of 
Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) fj ^CXaDÎ  

ADDRESS: d L !  ^ ,  l / { C - 7 c > t f ' / A  ̂  

I have reviewed the plans for both options, 
o I support the parking in the front yard. 

I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 

ht& tj f 2c_r2 
Date Signature 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) -i/Vi ht)TTffP)s T ^cS( O 

ADDRESS: oQ I S( /A 

I have reviewed the plans for both options, 
o I support the parking in the front yard. 
)( I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 



224 Superior Street Redevelopment Proposal 

233 Kingston would not give his petition back to us. I believe he sent it directly to the City. In any event, 
a letter from him was read at the CALUC meeting. He was opposed to the front parking. 



224 Superior Street Redevelopment Proposal 

236 Superior did not return the Parking Petition but at the CALUC meeting indicated a concern about 

parking because of a dispute they are having with the city about a new yellow line on the curb in front of 
her residence. We assume that they would be opposed. 



224 Superior Street Redevelopment Proposal 

216 Superior did not return the Parking Petition but given their opposition to the project as a whole, we 

assume that they would be opposed. 



224 Superior Street Redevelopment Proposal 

218 Superior did not return the Parking Petition but given their opposition to the project as a whole, we 
assume that they would be opposed. 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) 

ADDRESS: ZSo S»Q fie. % V S. \ 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
I support the parking in the front yard, 

o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 

Date Signature | 1 
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City of Victoria 

FEB 2 i 2017 
Wanning ( Development Department 

Development Services Division 

PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) 

ADDRESS: ^ g c; 

have reviewed the plans for both options, 
o I support the parking in the front yard. 

am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comment^: , 
prr*& Qg1 &jK. cJL  ̂
L////Z /W f.f- t f o a l & k 0 c/7~ 

i££_ J£. 

2017 
Date 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Flalton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Flalton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
^ I support the parking in the front yard, 
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 

flfxyrtcrV 

NAME: (please print) 

ADDRESS: 

Date 
2  4  1 7  

Sigi 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) 

ADDRESS: 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
I support the parking in the front yard, 

o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 



PARKING VARIANCE PETITION 

In preparation for our rezoning application to the City of Victoria, we, Don Halton 
and Fernando Garcia, are conducting a petition regarding the parking 
requirements for the property located at 224 Superior Street. 

In our plans for the development of 224 Superior Street, Don Halton and 
Fernando Garcia are proposing parking which does not correspond with the City 
of Victoria's parking bylaws. The City requires that parking be provided which is 
behind the front line of the building. While it is possible to accommodate this 
parking on the lot at 224 Superior Street, doing so would require that the entire 
east side of the property be paved, necessitating the elimination of 3 trees, 
considerable hedges and a lot of green space. 

The proposal that Mr. Halton and Mr. Garcia are putting forward has the required 
4 parking spots in the front yard, preserving the green space and allowing for each 
of the 4 new strata units to have a private garden. 

NAME: (please print) - . /W (ytrrj Fi/Z&b> 

ADDRESS: ,3cX/ ^ Qp£-KC(Q(i ^ / 

I have reviewed the plans for both options. 
erTsupport the parking in the front yard, 
o I am opposed to the parking in the front yard. 

Comments: 
V? Onc- C\A.o <Q (\ C 

CCS 




